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ACTION 
 

TITLE:  Sanitation Bid for October, 2017 – June, 2021 
 
DATE:  August 14, 2017 
 
ADMINISTRATOR RESPONSIBLE:  Terry Morawski, Chief Operations Officer 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 

 
The                 At 2:30 p.m. on August 10, 2017, bids for sanitation services were publicly opened in the Buildings and 

Grounds office at the Service Center.  Three companies submitted bids: Altes Sanitation Services, the City 
of Fort Smith, and Waste Management.  The low bidder was The City of Fort Smith.  The City’s bid for a 
three year and nine-month service contract was $307,594.00.    
 
The bid tabulation sheet is attached.   
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The Administration recommends that the Finance Committee accept the low bid by The City of Fort Smith.  
  
 If the Committee agrees, the motion would be as follows: 
 
I move that the Committee recommend the low bid of $307, 594 from the City of Fort Smith for 
commercial sanitation services for a three year and nine-month period to begin October 1, 2017. 
 
 


